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Employee Safety: When A 'Reasonable Response' Isn't Enough
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In the article, “Employee Safety: When A 'Reasonable Response' Isn’t Enough,” featured on Law360,

Attorney Melody Rayl provides employers with seven steps to help prevent workplace violence and

minimize their legal liability.

To read the full article, please visit Law360.
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